
Music and Movie Night Rescheduled!
News Release Date
08-03-2023

Due to the inclement weather forecast, Music & Movie Night originally scheduled for Friday
August 4th has been rescheduled to September 8th. 

Thank you for your understanding!

https://www.mountolivetwpnj.org/home-page/page/music-and-movie-night-rescheduled

